
EDB Committee 

From: 	 Ralph Serrano <ralphhserrano@aol.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 27, 2019 12:15 PM 
To: 	 EDB Committee; Jim Morrione 
Subject: 	 EDB-1: in support of Maui Nui Botanical Gardens. ON 

My spouse and I are newcomers to Maui and appreciate all that we have learned about 
Native Hawaiian plants and trees. I incorporate these plants in my garden and teach others 
about protecting native species on Maui. 

Please provide an appropriate amount of financial support to Maui Nui Botanical Gardens. 

The people of Maui deserve to have their natural resources protected through the 
educational programs offered at the gardens 

Please consider our appeal for help. 

Mahalo, 
Ralph Serrano 
James Morrione 
2724 Puu Hoolai St 
Kihei, HI 96753 

Sent from my iPhone 
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EDB Committee

From: Nancy Tamashiro <nancytama@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 4:30 PM

To: Keani N. Rawlins; Kelly King; Riki Hokama; Tasha A. Kama; Alice L. Lee; Mike J. Molina;

Tamara A. Paltin; Shane M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura; Denise Fernandez
Subject: 4/1/19 Budget Hearing testimony

Attachments: Lanai Kina’loe testimony.docx

Dear Members,
Please accept my testimony for Lana’i Kinaole.
Please find a copy attached
Aloha
Nancy Tamashiro

From:
Nancy Tamashiro,
547 Akahi P1
P.O. Box 630178
Lanai City, Hawaii 96763
(808) 565-6042
nancytama(qmail.com
April 1,2019

Dear Chairwoman Rawlins-Fernandez,
Vice-Chair King and Committee Members,

I humbly ask for your generous support of Lanai Kina’ole.

Lanai Kina’ole is Lana’i’s newly formed certified, non-profit Home Healthcare Organization. The dedicated,
compassionate care of the Lanai Kina’ole staff makes it possible for patients to remain at home on Lana’i.

Many of the patients cared for would have to be moved off island to a care facility. This move would cause great
stress on the patient as well as their family.

With your generous support for Lana’i Kina’ole Lanai’s infirmed patients can remain at home with loving family and
friends.

With Aloha,

Nancy Tamashiro
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From:
Nancy Tamashiro,
547 Akahi Fl
P. 0. Box 630178
Lanai City, Hawaii 96763
(808) 565-6042
nancytama@cimail. corn
April 1, 2019

Dear Chairwoman Rawlins-Fernandez,
Vice-Chair King and Committee Members,

I humbly ask for your generous support of Lanai Kina’ole.

Lanai Kina’ole is Lanai’s newly formed certified, non-profit Home
Healthcare Organization. The dedicated, compassionate care of the
Lanai Kina’ole staff makes it possible for patients to remain at home on
Lana’i.

Many of the patients cared for would have to be moved off island to a care
facility. This move would cause great stress on the patient as well as their
family.

With your generous support for Lanai Kina’ole Lana’i’s infirmed patients
can remain at home with loving family and friends.

With Aloha,

Nancy Tamashiro
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